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I have been a responsible gun owner in Oregon for many years.I received my first 

gun at a young age I used it for hunting.I learned to use it responsibly and to respect 

it.I am opposed to this bill it is unconstitutional and it will negatively impact the 

responsible individual.Oregon already requires young hunters to take a hunters 

safety course.When is enough enough no more attacking our Second amendment 

rights. 


